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9th July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following our New Intake Evening, we are delighted to welcome you and your child to Bishop’s 
Hatfield Girls’ School. We hope you found the evening informative and reassuring as you prepare 
for this exciting new chapter. 

To support you further during this transition, we have compiled a range of helpful information on 
our dedicated Year 6 Transition page, which includes the New Parents/Carers Information booklet 
and Pupil Transition booklet.  These booklets are designed to answer common questions which 
include term dates, school routine, key members of staff, homework, curriculum, attendance, 
uniform guidance, house system, enrichment clubs and our Actions and Consequences document. 

Please visit the Year 6 Transition page here: 
 https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/year-6-transition/ 

We encourage you to visit our website regularly  to support you and your child’s smooth and 
successful start at Bishop’s. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 
school office or email admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk 

Thank you once again for choosing Bishop’s Hatfield School. We look forward to welcoming your 
child on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 for their first day at Bishop’s. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr A Wood 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed” 
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